
July 24, 2019 

Re:  Transmittal No. 297 

Marlene Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

ATTN: Wireline Competition Bureau 

With this letter, GCI Communication Corp. (“GCICC”) hereby transmits a complete copy of 
its Base Document Tariff F.C.C. No. 3, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of 
July 2, 2019.

 All correspondence and inquiries concerning this filing should be addressed to: 

By /s/ Jessica Smirnoff 
Jessica Smirnoff
Its: Regulatory Analyst 
2550 Denali Street, Suite 1000 

Anchorage, Alaska 99503 

Phone: (907) 868-5293 

Fax: (907) 868-9609
Email: jsmirnoff@gci.com 

Attachments 

Base Document Tariff Pages (420)




